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Christmas at Puddletown First School!
Dear Parent,

                     Christmas at Puddletown First School is always an exciting and joyous time, it is also a very busy time! I therefore thought it would be useful to provide you with as many details about the forthcoming events as possible.
Advent – 1st December
Christmas will start at school on 1st December with our Advent Reflection day. During the day the children will be working in a mixture of house groups and class groups to explore the message of Advent. This year we would also like to take part in a reverse Advent Calendar. In each class this will involve a different nominated child bringing in a food gift each day throughout December that will then be sent to support a local foodbank charity. If you would like to take part in this then please give your consent via your schoolcomms/school gateway account and your child will then be added to the rota for their class.
Christmas Trees 

Once again we are really grateful to Mr Pete Hyde for his very kind gift of our 2 Christmas trees. This year they won’t be selling trees from the school car park but they can be found at Trinity Street Christmas Trees.
Hot School Meals Christmas Lunch – 6th December

Carols around the Village - 5th December

This has been publicised in various FOPS letters with the details. I really hope that you are able to join us for this event it is a really special one. Please be aware that all children must be supervised by an adult at all times and that no child can take part unaccompanied. We will have marshals on the route to help manage traffic as we go around the village but supervision of individuals remains your responsibility.
I am really looking forward to it.

Church Carol Service – 6th December

The Carol Service will be at St Mary’s Church on 6th December at 2pm, everyone is welcome to join us! It will be a traditional Carol Service rather than a performance and will be a great opportunity to hear our wonderful singing.
If you wish to collect your child from the church after the service please give your consent via your schoolcomms/school gateway account.
Afterschool Club Christmas Party – 8th December

Our afterschool club are holding their Christmas party for all members of the afterschool club. There are 25 places available for this with priority being given to regular club users.
Christmas Production– 11th and 12th December 
The highlight of our Christmas celebrations!

The evening performances will be at 6.00pm on 11th & 12th December with the dress rehearsal at 9.30am on Monday 11th December.  Due to fire regulations we have restrictions on seating which allows each family to book a maximum of 3 tickets over the 3 performances. We are hoping that Pre School will be able to join us at the dress rehearsal.
As in previous years we do not allow children below preschool age to attend the evening performances. Pre School have kindly offered to run a crèche on both performance evenings to support any childcare difficulties this may cause. As was the case last year there will be a DVD of the performances available to purchase after the event.
Please note that when 3 tickets have been booked in total across the 3 performances the system will not allow any further bookings.
As was the case last year the front row seats will be allocated by a ‘free’ ballot. You will be notified by text on Friday 1st December if you have been successful.
Christmas Parties – 14th December
Our parties will be on the afternoon on the Thursday 14th December, the children will need to come to school in their party clothes for this. We will be sending out the party food requests on 8th December.

Christmas Jumper Day – 15th December

On the last day of term everyone is invited to wear their Christmas jumpers in return for a donation to the Save the Children charity.
So as you can see, an action packed Christmas period, we will even find time to do some teaching!

Just before closing can I please thank you for you generosity in supporting our recent charities; Children in Need and the Poppy Appeal. Children in Need raised £248 and the Poppy Appeal £122. Thank you.
We are really looking forward to sharing and celebrating Christmas with you and your child and hope that you can join us.

Yours sincerely,

D Hunwick
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